
 

 

 

 

 

 

September 9, 2022 

 

 

Dear Potter Distributing Dealer, 

 

Beginning October 3, 2022 all Speed Queen orders will have a 1% fuel surcharge added.  

As you are aware, freight and fuel costs have increased at unprecedented rates. Speed Queen, 

as of September 1, 2022, has added a 1.5% fuel surcharge to all shipments and we have no 

option other than to share some, but not all, of that charge with our dealers.   

We are hopeful this will only be temporary and hope to see diesel fuel costs fall to non-crisis 

pricing by the first quarter of 2023. Once the manufacturer removes their surcharge, we will 

immediately remove our surcharge as well.  This is not a welcome occurrence for any of us.  

Thank you for your continued support and business. 

 

 

 

Potter Distributing, Inc. 

 

 

  


